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   Praising God, Equipping the Saints, and Evangelizing the Lost! 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 From the Pastor’s Desk...                                                      November, 2017 
 

Give thanks with a grateful heart 

Give thanks to the Holy One 

Give thanks because He's given Jesus Christ, His Son. 

We don’t do it enough: stop and give thanks. We go about our lives from one 

thing to the next rarely stopping to smell the roses.  

Soon it will be Christmas, but before we get there, we pass through a season of 

Thanksgiving.  

I invite us all to stop, breathe, and be still. Experience God’s presence. Know 

God’s grace. Spend time with family. And when we have done so, let us give 

thanks to God!  

In the space below I invite you to write some of those things you are thankful for 

and post it on your fridge as a reminder to live life with a thankful heart. I’ll start 

us off. (In no particular order) 

1. family                                             6. 
2. church family                                7. 
3. Jesus                                            8. 
4.                                                  9. 
5.                                                10.  

 
See you Sunday! 
 

Your pastor and friend, 
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  Godwin Heights Baptist Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor                                  Rev.  David Hawes 

Minister of Youth                         Rev.  Leslie Sessoms 

 Interim Music Director                   Mary Vivian Tyler 

Organist                                         Alan Johnson 
Pianist                                                        Gayla Johnson 

 Deacon Chairman                            Ronnie Cox 

Administrative Assistant                         Marjorie Martin 

                           

Church Office Hours 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday     

9:30 AM - 12:00 PM     1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  

Wednesday 
9:30 AM - 12:00 PM     1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Friday 

9:30 AM - 12:00 PM 

  

Office Phone - (910)739 - 7574    Fax (910) 739 - 7546  

Email: ghbc@ncrrbiz.com    Website: godwinbc.com 
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